
QUESTION NO 28 By Councillor Younie for answer by 
the Chair of the Edinburgh 
Integration Joint Board at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 October 2022 

Many Day Centres having closed, especially in the West of 

the City, with little provision made for those in need. 

To ask the Chair of the Edinburgh Integrated Joint Board; 

Question (1) How many Day Centres were closed over the last 5 years?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) How many people are on the waiting lists for Day Centres in

Edinburgh?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) Would it be possible to review the covid regulations which

the Day Centres are operating under?

Answer (3) 

Question (4) When will the closed Day Centres be reopening?

Answer (4)


